
 

 

 

 

 

                INFORMATION NOTICE  
 

FROM: BGC Derivative Markets, L.P. 

TO: Introducing Brokers and Participants 

SUBJECT: 2024 Holiday Calendar 

DATE: M a r c h  1 4 , 2024 

 

 

This Information Notice is being issued as a reminder to all Introducing Brokers and Participants of BGC Derivative Markets, L.P. (“BGC SEF”) of the 

2024 Holiday Calendar.  The normal hours of operations of the BGC SEF are from Sunday 5pm ET to Friday 5pm ET.   

 

 
 

*Please note times are in Eastern Time.   

 

 

Questions about this notice should be directed to: 

➢ Jason Sayegh, BGC SEF Compliance Manager, at 212-610-2385 or by email at jason.sayegh@bgcg.com 

➢ John McCormick BGC SEF Compliance Officer, at 646-344-6050 or by email at john.mccormick@bgcg.com  

➢ Michael Sulfaro, BGC SEF Chief Compliance Officer, at 212-610-2281 or by email at msulfaro@bgcpartners.com 
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